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Bobbie Walthall

To: Sherri Riedemann
Subject: RE: 1410 Kasold Dr. Liquor Store

From: Luke Abel [mailto:peagle489@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, July 29, 2016 7:37 PM 
To: Diane Bucia; Sherri Riedemann 
Subject: 1410 Kasold Dr. Liquor Store 
 
Dear City Clerk and to whom it may concern, 
It's recently come to my attention that a liquor store is opening up at 1410 Kasold Dr. I would like to voice my 
protest to this  because it is neighbors not only to my church but a church right across the street and a girls 
scout camp right across the street also. It looks like according to Kansas Law that a liquor store can not be this 
close to a school and church. I dont want my kids getting run over by drunks when they are walking home.  
 
Sincerely, 
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Luke  
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